
 

 

 

   

 

 

  

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

31 January 2024 
 

 
 
 

Young Voices Concert, Sheffield Arena – Friday 9th February 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
It’s not long until our trip to Sheffield Arena for Young Voices. On the day, please come to school in any black 
trousers/leggings, a jumper and a warm coat. A white T-shirt will be provided to the children for the concert. Children 
will be eating in school before they leave and this can be their usual packed lunch or school dinner. They will then need 
a 2nd meal for their evening meal at the arena as a packed lunch. Please also send a few healthy snacks and your child’s 
water bottle to get them through the day. 
 
Children leave school around 12.30pm and will return after the concert finishes at 9pm. Depending on traffic it can be 
up to 11pm when they return to school but we will keep you updated with messages on ClassDojo. It is a long but 
enjoyable day and an absolutely fabulous experience for all the children involved.  
 
If you would like to pre-order/purchase a video of the concert, you can do so here - https://yv24film.co.uk/ 

 
Kind regards, 
 
Mrs. Jennings 
Year 5 Teacher and Music Lead 
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